
 

 

 

TRAWDEN FOREST PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 
                                                                                                                          

Every child matters; every moment counts! Friday 11th January 2019 

Tuesday 22nd January                                                                   

a team of Y3/4  children—indoor athletics at Park 

High after school                                                            

Wednesday 30th January                                             

a team of Y3/4 children—multi skills at SS Fisher 

More after school                                                      

Thursday 31st January                                                              

Pendle Reading Challenge Reading 

Ambassador Conference  - hosted 

by Trawden Forest Primary School                                                                                              

Friday 1st February                                                                              

French Day  - non uniform day -   

children dress in red, white and blue                                                                          

*2.15-3.15pm French Café open to 

parents and family members in the 

dining hall                                                                                     

w.b. 4th February                                                                                         

Online-safety week                                                                      

w.b. 11th February                                                                         

Rock Kidz week                                                                        

Thursday 14th February                                                                          

6.00pm “Rock Kidz” Concert  at 

Colne Municipal Hall - ALL children 

and ALL parents                                                                                                        

Friday 15th February school finishes at 3.30pm for 

half term                                                                                          

Monday 25th February                                                              

return to school                                          

Headteacher’s Note:                                                                                                          
PSHE Week - The children have 
all thoroughly enjoyed learning 
about these important topics in a fun and engaging way 
- including Change for Life, Colgate, NSPCC and                        
Pro-Sport.                                                                                                   
Life bus - What a great time we had meeting Gerald in 
the Life bus every class had fun whilst enriching their 
knowledge!                                                                                      
Brian Beresford conducted a fantastic musical, song and 
drama assembly today.                                                      
Thank you for contributing towards this—if you haven't 
had chance, there is still time to contribute via 
‘Parentmail’. Please see the pictures for all our events 
on Facebook.                                                                                    
Y6 SAT’s preparation - Thank you to all Year 6 parents 
who attended Mrs Clark’s meeting, please contact us if 
you were unable to attend and would like more          
information. Thank you, as always, for your continued      
support—have a wonderful weekend.                                            
Mrs Stinchon 

Congratulations  to 

Miss McNulty! 

I am sure that you will 

all join with us in       

congratulating Miss McNulty, as 

today is her wedding day!                                                       

    When she returns to school on 

Monday she will be Mrs Smith. 

Trawden does “ROCK KIDZ” 

The information letter will be sent out on Monday 14th January.                                       

Tickets on sale from Tuesday 15th January (cash or cheque only).                                                                                                      

PLEASE save the date:- Thursday 14th February  6pm - 7pm (approximately)                                        

Colne Municipal Hall—the bar will be open.  

ALL WELCOME!    ALL children!     ALL Staff!     All parents!   
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Email: bursar@trawden.lancs.sch.uk 

Week beginning 14th January: 
This week we have attended two events:- 
 Y5/6 indoor athletics  
 Y5/6 dodgeball.  
 
All of the children had a fantastic time, showing                  
tremendous determination and team spirit.  
Even though there were no scores given in the 
dodgeball fun was had by all the children. 
The athletics team represented school amazingly 
well and the team finished fourth. 
Thank you to Mr Irvine and all the parents for their 
support and transport. Without your help it would 
make attending the after school events very difficult  
and the children do love to take part. 
 
Look what’s coming up: 

 Tuesday 22nd January - Y3/4 Indoor Athletics 
 Wednesday 23rd January - Y3/4 Multiskills               

Festival 
 Tuesday 29th January - KS1 Indoor Athletics 
 Wednesday 13th February - Y5/6 B team                 

football  
 Wednesday 27th February - Y5/6 A team                 

football 
 Tuesday 5th March - Y5/6 Indoor Athletics 
 Monday 11th March - Y5/6 Girls Netball 
 Wednesday 20th March - Y5/6 A Team Football 
 Monday 25th March - Y5/6 Girls Netball 
 Wednesday 3rd April - Y3 Cricket tournament 

 

Monday  3.30-4.30pm                                                                           

Year 5/6 Netball with Mr Irvine and Miss 

Barlow (a qualified youth umpire)                                                                              

First club 14th January 

Wednesday  3.30-4.30pm                                                                                     

BFC - KS2 Handball                                                                                

First club 9th January  

KS1 Football with Mr Brown and                                

Miss Gallagher                                                                 

First club 14th January 

Thursdays   3.30-5.00pm                                                                     

Karate KS1 hall with Sensei Simon  

Creative Friday Groups are now in full swing. 

This is what was on offer this half term to enable 

the children to strengthen and deepen the skills 

learnt in class: 

Pop-up Choir                Street Dance 

Forest School               Teambuilding 

Pencil Art                    Origami  

Felt Craft                        Book Club 

 

 

PARKING:- I understand how difficult      

parking is on Dean Street and how                         

congested the road becomes at drop off 

and pick up times. Please have                     

consideration for residents and other                 

drivers and DO NOT  PARK ON THE               

YELLOW LINES OR ZIG-ZAGS or in the staff 

car park (the gate is now closed during the 

school day).  This is to help to keep all     

children safe. If you have any concerns 

then please contact the school office.                         

Thank you for your cooperation. 


